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1-11 South Dakota Data Request  

Please explain how MidAmerican has provided, or will provide, notice to the public of the 

proposed tariff changes effective April 4, 2016, pursuant to ARSD 20:10:13:17, ARSD 

20:10:13:18, and ARSD 20:10:13:19. 

 

Response: 

Pursuant to ARSD 20:10:13:17, ARSD 20:10:13:18 and ARSD 20:10:13:19, as of February 22, 

2017 MidAmerican Energy Company has posted a notice of a change of rates and charges in the 

Sioux Falls, South Dakota and Sioux City, Iowa customer service offices. These postings have 

been placed in a conspicuous place. Additionally, available at each office is a binder which is a 

repository of pending tariffs. Customers may ask to inspect the proposed rates or changes. 

MidAmerican has also added a section to its website that contains pending rate changes, which 

may be reviewed by customers at any time. 

  

 


